
 

 
8 January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Data Allowances for Mobile Phone Users 
 

Apologies for contacting you again this week, but I wanted to make you aware that the Department for 
Education (DfE) has a scheme which temporarily increases data allowances for mobile phone users on 
certain networks and therefore, further support students with their home learning. 
  
We can, on your behalf, request mobile data increases for children and young people who: 
 

 do not have fixed broadband at home 

 cannot afford additional data for their devices 

 are experiencing disruption to their face-to-face education 

 
Children with access to a mobile phone on one of the following networks might be able to benefit (Three, 
Smarty, Virgin Mobile, EE, Tesco Mobile, Sky Mobile and O2). Other providers may join the scheme at a 
later stage. 

If you would like to participate, please follow this link:  https://forms.gle/Sr9SjFbbqsrq2i3Z9 

 

By completing the form you are confirming the account holder has read and understood the privacy policy 
- Explaining our privacy policy – Guide to collecting mobile information - Get help with technology - GOV.UK 
(education.gov.uk). 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support this week. I hope you have as enjoyable a weekend as 
you can and, I will update you further next week. 

 

Take care, 

 

 

Mr S Wilson 

Headteacher 
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